Region of Peel

APPROVED AT REGIONAL COUNCIL
January 13, 2022

22. NOTICE OF MOTION/MOTION
*22.1.  Motion Regarding Residential Waste Collection Provisions During the
Suspension of the January 2022 Residential Waste Exemption Period
(As requested by Councillor Saito)

Deferred to the January 27, 2022 Regional Council meeting.
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Motion

Agenda Number: 22.1

Date: January 27, 2022
Moved by Councillor Saito
Seconded by Councillor Dasko

Whereas the January 2022 residential waste exemption period has been suspended due to rising COVID-19 cases and
to reduce health and safety risks to the collection workers;

And whereas, some residents have been asking for the reinstatement of the two additional bags of waste as part of the
bi-weekly residential waste collection, without the requirement of purchasing bag tags;

Therefore be it resolved, that residents be permitted to set out two additional bags of waste, to be collected as part of
the bi-weekly residential waste collection, without the requirement of purchasing bag tags during the four-week period
from February 7 to March 4, 2022;

And further, that staff develop and implement a communications campaign using regular communications channels to
inform residents that two additional bags of waste will be collected as part of the bi-weekly residential waste collection,
without the requirement of purchasing bag tags during the four-week period from February 7 to March 4, 2022;

And further, that the Commissioner of Public Works be authorized to discontinue the collection of two additional bags of
waste as part of the bi-weekly residential waste collection, without the requirement of purchasing bag tags before March
4, 2022 if deemed necessary due to critical service requirements related to COVID-19 cases.

Regional Chair

22.1-2



	Moved by Councillor Saito
	22.1 Certified Copy.pdf
	May 13, 2021




